
	

	

	 			 		 	

“Play play play it right on the beat, right on the beat, 
right on the beat” as one song goes. 

Yes! It’s been a month since enrichment classes began and 
in the month of September, Preschool focused on their beat and 
rhythm. They learned a lot of new songs and played percussion 
instruments to practice their beat and rhythm. This October, 
preschool will continue practicing their beat and rhythm and will 
start learning about tempo. 
 

For Elementary Music, the introduction song lyrics are “God 
made the music, God made the music, when He created 
symphony”. We started our music class by recognizing where it 
came from and continued learning about sounds or music coming 
from nature. Students also tried creating symphony by mimicking 
sounds from the nature. 2nd and 4th graders had extra lessons on 
musical symbols, the locations of the notes and a review of their 
beat and rhythm. This month of October, students will dig deeper 
to the elements of music (beat, rhythm, tempo, dynamics, and 
more) and will apply what they learn. 

 
Physical Education: Preschool are enjoying their 2 days of P.E 
each week and I look forward to seeing them stronger physically at 
the end of this school year. K-1 and 2nd-4th grade had a class 
dance exercise performance in September 30. Videos will be 
uploaded this week. 
 
If you want to see a glimpse of what we do in Music or P.E class, 
pictures and videos are uploaded on Google Photos. 
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